
Chère [ Professeur ], 

 

Merci beaucoup for a wonderful year in French! 

 

I am walking away from this class with confidence in speaking French. You have taught me so 

much about the French language and culture, and I am very grateful for this. 

I truly believe that a professor that is passionate about the subject will make their students more 

engaged and make their learning experience more enjoyable, and you are this type of professor.  

 

I am so glad I chose to take French one this year, or I wouldn’t have found my love for the 

French language and culture. I will treasure the memories we have had in this class, from playing 

Kahoot, French Club, and dancing and singing to songs like “C’est la vie.”  

 

This experience has been truly wonderful, and I hope to have you as my teacher again in French! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Hannah S. 

 

May 20, 2015 


